Curriculum/TAG Committee – February 7, 2023

The Curriculum/TAG Committee met on February 7, 2023. Mrs. Werlau presented an overview of the recent TAG activities that have taken place. Such as, the winners of the District spelling Bee and The First Lego League competition. She also shared the activities that are planned for the remainder of the year. Mr. White shared the plan for the District's remote instruction for emergency conditions. This plan will be included in the District-Wide School Safety Plan. The District plan is to use all emergency days (snow days) first, unless it is needed for extenuating circumstances, (example, water main break, no heat in a building, etc.) prior to using remote instruction. The elementary principals (Mrs. Harjes, Mr. Brown, and Mrs. Hasbrouck) presented on the exploration of English Language Arts (ELA) plus one for grade 4. We currently use this model in grades 5 and 6. They shared the rationale for the change, the benefits and barriers, and the communication plan to implement the model for the 2023-2024 school year. Lastly, Mr. White shared how the District is exploring the implementation of Universal Pre-Kindergarten (UPK) for the 2023-2024 school year. He explained the options being explored for UPK and a timeline for the options being explored. The next curriculum meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 14, 2023, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.